
 

 

 

 

 

 

Patient Credit file being applied twice 

 

Meridian has identified a global issue for Hospice and Long term care providers where claims are being 

adjudicated to apply the patient credit file twice in error. Impacted Dates of service are 1/1/2022 

through current. There is no action required by providers, the impacted claims will be reprocessed when 

the system is corrected. 


